NAR



April 1, 1965

Rep. John Dowdy Washington, D.C.

Dear Sir:

I read with great interest in today's San Diego Union your charges that Chief Justice Warren and four other members of the Supreme Court have "enthusiastically approved" the Voting Rights Bill of 1965.

It is utterly fantastic what "The Great Sick Society" is ramming down our throats at such a fast pace that the poor taxpayers way out fartly here in California know what's happening... many bad bills are introduced and passed before we are able to protest.

The more I read about the Johnson "Voting Rights Bill of 1965" the more convinced I am that it is just a scheme to punish the Southern States who dared vote Republican in the November election.

I OPPOSE PASSAGE OF THE "VOTING RIGHTS BILL OF 1965" in its present form. Let us wait a year and cool our heads before rushing to pass legislation we are sure to regret.

Very truly yours.

Fallbrook, Calif.